From: Ashlee Cook—Oyortey_
Sent: 28 May 2015 18:02

To: Planning

Subject: 120 Kentish Town High Street

Dear Planning
RE: Estate Agents

T am writing to object to another estate agents from setting up on our high street. Firstly, we
have several estate agents already and I believe we should support those that are smaller and
have supported the community over the years.

Secondly, these services are threatening to destroy all that T wonderful, cultutal and diverse
about Kentish Town High Street. Many residents of the area are council and housing
association tenants and therefore excess levels of these services aren't needed.

Affordable Space for independent restaurants, cafes, clothes shops etc are the types of shops
we need and want. You only need to ask local people to see we do not want another estate
agents. It feels grossly unfair that local people's wishes aren't being fully listened to. And that
we have to standby and watch our beloved high street become a place without heart and soul.

Local Resident
50b Lawford Road
Ashlee Cook-Oyortey



